
 

Don’t Forget, the Time Change is this Sunday, November 6! 

That’s right, we’ll “fall back” one hour this weekend.   

 

Orphan Sunday is Soon Approaching! 

On Sunday, November 13, we will be participating in Orphan Sunday.  If you are unfamiliar with this event, it is a specific  
Sunday when many Churches of Christ have a special contribution to support the work of Orphans’ Lifeline of Hope.  You can 
donate with a check—please write Orphans in the memo, cash given in a marked envelope or through our Givelify app.  If you 

have any questions, please feel free to ask Dave Ward. 
 
 

PRAYER REQUESTS 
Health Concerns: 

Jim Hinton—His health situation is still not really getting better.  He has made appointments with a couple of other doctors 
for a 2nd opinion.  Please prayer for wisdom to see the right doctors and relief for Jim. 

Mark Novak—his surgery didn’t happen.  Please continue for answers as he tries to figure out next steps.  Also, his brother-in-
law, John, has a nerve condition in his face and went to Mayo and has hope that they will be able to help with the condition  
Ken Kooiker—his eye disease continues to progress 

Nora Akpan—her teacher’s husband has a lot of health issues.  Her teacher’s name is Mrs. Juxtock (sp?)  

Libby Family – please continue to pray for Jim and his family as his disease progresses 

  

Those fighting cancer:  

Eliza Flowers  

Mark Smith – his mom, Linda  

Mayency Blowers—Husband, Bob 

Steve Tarnowski—praying he remains cancer free 

Mark—June’s brother  

Mark—Rebekah's daughter Kelsey's adoptive father  

Kelly – Rebekah’s childhood friend, now in remission! 

Renita - relative of Laura's Hinton's co-worker  - was able to return to work last week! 

Libby Family – Steve Cramer 

Roy Alston - a good friend of the Hintons 

Betty Campbell – known through the Hintons 

  

Other Needs:  

Situation in Ukraine and world peace  

Our Missionaries  

Rise in fall and winter illness (RSV, etc.) 

  

  

   



 

Contribution Information 

   

  October 23 

  Regular  $ 3,181.00 

     

  October 30 

  Regular  $ 3,067.00 

   

   

 

 

 

 

Weekly Budget  $  3,575.00 

 

YTD Actual   $ 178,806.69 

YTD Budget   $ 157,300.00 

 

 

We also accept contributions through  

Northern Light Leadership   
             

Jim Hinton, Minister    619-322-5907 
Church Office    763-494-4224 

  
Shepherds  

         Emem Akpan   612-581-1297       
Dickey Joe Turner   763-688-0820      

Dave Ward   763-350-2641 
 

Deacons 
Mike Harrison—Youth/Teens   763-566-6164   

    Al Holte—Prison Correspondence Ministry   763-323-0543     
Ralph Weber ~ Community   763-425-1331  

 
Do you have a suggestion or idea that you’d like to discuss?   

A concern or burden that you need to share?   
We invite you to come to any of us and to share whatever is on your heart.   

We have an open door policy and we welcome and value your input and feedback.  

Our Bible Class and Message Schedule 
 

 Wednesday 7:00 PM Study will be on Zoom.  Each week an invitation will be 
emailed to you and available on the church Facebook page.  All you have to do is 
click on the link and join the meeting! 

 
 
 
 Sunday morning bible classes and messages can be viewed on our church Face-

book Page each Sunday by 3:00 p.m..  They can also be viewed anytime after that 
on our Facebook Page.  For those of you who are not on Facebook they can also be 
viewed on our website the following week. 

  

6717 85th Ave N, Brooklyn Park, MN  55445    763-494-4224 
www.northernlightchurch.com    church@northernlightchurch.com 


